
PUBLIC NOTICE 

TOWN OF ALTO 

FOND DU LAC COUNTY 

You are hereby notified that the Town of Alto Plan Commission will meet on Tuesday, July 21, 2020 at 

6:30 PM at the Alto Community Center to consider a petition from Michael & Robert Sperger to rezone a 

portion of land on parent parcel T01-14-14-27-08-001-00, from farmland preservation to residential.  A 

more complete description may be obtained from the municipal clerk by calling 920-948-8268. 

 

Posted Tuesday, July 7, 2020 

Tonya Bruins, Clerk 

 


